
PROOF OF PUBLICATION
(2015.5. C.C.P.)

STATE OF CALIFORNIA				
County of El Dorado					

I am a citizen of the United States and a resident of 
the County aforesaid; I’m over the age of 
eighteen years, and not a party to or interested in   	
the above-entitled matter.  I am principal clerk of 	 the 
printer at the El Dorado Gazette, Georgetown 
Gazette & Town Crier, a newspaper of general 
circulation, printed and published once each week in 
the town of Georgetown, Ponderosa Judicial 
District, County of El Dorado, and which newspaper 
has been adjudged a newspaper of general 
circulation by the Superior Court to the County of El                                    
Dorado, State of California, under the date of                                   
March 7, 1952, Case Number 7258; that the
notice, of which the annexed is a printed copy
(set in type no smaller than non-pareil), has been
published in each regular and entire issue of said
newspaper and not in any supplement thereof on
the following dates, to-wit:

5/30

ALL IN THE YEAR 2024

I certify (or declare) under penalty of perjury that
the foregoing is true and correct.

Dated at Placerville, California, this 30th day 
of MAY, 2024

____________________________________________
Signature

Allison Rains
Legals Clerk

Proof of Publication
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
BUDGET HEARING

FISCAL YEAR 2024-2025

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the hearing 
on the County of El Dorado Fiscal Year 2024-
2025 Recommended Budget is scheduled to 
commence at 1:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 
11, 2024. The Board of Supervisors meeting 
room will be open to the public. The meeting 
will continue to be live-streamed via Zoom 
and YouTube. To participate remotely, the 
public should call into 530-621-7603 or 530-
621-7610. The Meeting ID is 860 0336 3222.
To observe the live stream of the Budget
Hearing go to
https://edcgov-us.zoom.us/j/86003363222.
The public is invited to comment or
make recommendations to the Board of
Supervisors regarding the Fiscal Year 2024-
2025 Recommended Budget.  A copy of the
Recommended Budget is available for public
review at the Office of the Clerk of the Board
located at 330 Fair Lane, Placerville, California 
between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., 
Monday through Friday.  The Recommended
Budget is also available online at www.
edcgov.us/Government/CAO https://www.
eldoradocounty.ca.gov/County-Government/
County-Departments/Chief-Administrative-
Office/Budget-Information/Fiscal-Year-2024-
2025-Recommended-Budget.
Kim Dawson
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
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